
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Aamir, 
 
 
Government recognition of the Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Business Board 
 
I am pleased to confirm that Government now formally recognises the Business Board as the 
successor Local Enterprise Partnership (LEP) for the area.  
 
I would like to thank you personally for all your work over recent months as Chair of the 
recently constituted Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Combined Authority Business Board 
to allow us to reach this decision. 
   
My officials will write shortly to confirm the details and timing of the release of the area’s 
Local Growth Funding, core funding and additional capacity funding for 2018/19 to your 
accountable body. 
 
I am copying this letter to the Secretary of State for Business, Energy and Industrial Strategy 
and the Exchequer Secretary to the Treasury. 
 
  

 
 

 
 

RT HON JAMES BROKENSHIRE MP 
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Rt Hon James Brokenshire MP 
Secretary of State for Housing, Communities and 
Local Government 
 
Ministry of Housing, Communities and Local 
Government  
4th Floor, Fry Building 
2 Marsham Street 
London SW1P 4DF 
 
 
Tel: 0303 444 3450 
 
Email: james.brokenshire@communities.gov.uk 
 
www.gov.uk/mhclg 
 
February 2019 
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